
Booster Notes - December

*Congratulations to Matthew Dever who has been selected for the ILMEA All-State Honors
Chorus.  He will represent EP at IMEC in Peoria at the end of January.

*Thanks to all who have been supporting the Madrigals in their performance tour this season.
They have 3 stops left this week for private parties.

*Please invite a friend to the winter concert this Wednesday at 7 p.m.  Admission is free.
Boosters will have a donation box in the back and new, unwrapped toys are also being collected
for Toys for Tots. Call time for students is dressed and on stage at 6 p.m.

*Lightning Thief tickets are already available and make great holiday gifts. Visit the band
website for the link.  Character lunch available with the Sunday matinee.

*Solo and Ensemble music will all be distributed to the students by winter break.  All band
students must participate and many choir students have chosen to.  You should hear practicing
over winter break!

*If any parents would like to volunteer to help at winter guard competitions this year (moving the
tarp, chaperoning, etc.), please email Coach Pinotti as soon as possible at
gpinotti@evergreenpark.org.
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